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28 August 2024 

Notice to register to receive periodic shareholder updates from Atlas Mara Limited 

• Following the decision to delis Atlas Mara Limited (“Atlas Mara”) from the London Stock 
Exchange, the Company will going forward make available its information to its shareholders in 
accordance with the BVI Business Companies Act 2004 (the Act).   
  

• The Company is inviting shareholders interested in receiving periodic information to register for 
relevant periodic updates using the attached email ir@atlasmara.com.  Registering 
shareholders are requested to submit proof of their shareholding when registering. 

Thank you  
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